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2/7/2021 

 

 

Committee Secretary 

Economics and Governance Committee 

Qld Parliament 

 

RE:  The Public Health and Other Legislation (Further Extension of Expiring Provisions) Amendment 

Bill 2021 

 

 

Dear Sir/Madam 

 

I am appalled that this new Bill has been snuck under the table with minimal discussion offered for 

debating its merits or inadequacies.  At all times, the need for public debate, transparency and 

accountable government is paramount to continuing the freedoms that our forefathers fought for.  I 

am not in favour of extending Governments ability to control our population, especially given that to 

this date there has been only 1 death from Covid since January 2021, and 318 deaths from the Covid 

vaccine. 

 

Is it the intention of Government to continue to force Queenslanders to live under a state of 

emergency, even when there is obviously no such emergency happening? 

 

I would be grateful if Government would publicly release their exit strategy for our way out of this 

current situation.  Living life in a permanent state of emergency is simply unacceptable and quite 

frankly, unnecessary. 

 

 

regards 

Leanne Sippel 
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